
(Dr. c. F. ~tin, Montreal) 

(typewritten) 

Dear Martin: 

cu:;L/rrj'/5. JO 
1 West Franklin St., 

Baltimore, Md. 

Jan. 2nd, 1899, 

Thanks for your delightful Uew Year's greeting. I hope you 
are well and happy, and having a very good time in Graz. \}hen do you 
ret-Qrn? I hope to be in London in June, and should like very much to 
see you there, and do a little slumming under your skilfal guidance. 

Sincerely yours, 

vtm Osler. 


